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Retiring Members 2021 – January to present PLUS January 2022 
     

Paul Croonen (Jan)  Steve Fraser (Jan)  Gord Ritz (Jan) 
Kim Murphy (Jan)  Gary Clark (Jan)  John Tonkovic (Jan) 
Brent Guy (Feb)  Dave Harbottle (May)  Rick Sennema (May) 
Tom Black (May)  Derek Frantists (May)  Mark Byrnes (June) 

Dave Alliston (June)  Darrell Hicks (July)  William McBay (July) 
Jeff Weiler (Aug)  Matt Kelley (Sept)  Ralph Urciuoli (Sept) 

Peter Becker (Oct)  Ryan Millard (Oct)  Jim Whittle (Nov) 
Gerry Melia (Nov)  Dan Santoli (Dec)  John Stewart (Dec) 
Joe Gergyek (Dec)     

Retiring Members 2022 
     

Richard Sherwood (Jan)  Darrell Skuse (Jan)  Kathy Hamelin (Jan) 
  Jamie Dol (Jan)   

 

2022 Membership Dues 

The payment of membership dues for 2022 may be submitted anytime between now and March 31, 2022. An individual 

email will be sent out to those members that have accounts expiring by March 2022. To enquire about your status, send 

an email to info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca . 

INTERAC e-TRANSFER METHOD 

If you are a repeat user of Interac e-Transfers, you may use the same Payee information that is contained in the PAYEE 

list in the e-Transfer section of your banking application.  

If you are a new e-Transfer user, please send an email to info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca , requesting instructions about 

how to send an Interac e-Transfer to the Hamilton Fire Department Pensioner’s Association. PLEASE NOTE, if you are 

sending an Interac e-Transfer from an HMECU credit union account, you may be required to re-enter the PAYEE 

information as the result of an upgrade to the HMECU banking system software. 

 

MAKING A PAYMENT BY MAIL    MAIL TO: 

If you are paying by mail with a cheque, the new payment 
address for the Treasurer is: 
 
Make cheques   HFD Pensioner’s Association;  
payable to:   The Group; or, HFDPA (preferred). 
   DO NOT MAIL CASH  

HFD Pensioner’s Association 
Attention: Chuck Wilson 
16-1011 White Oak Dr 
Burlington, ON  L7T 2L3 
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